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This Week... 
 

In phonics, we learnt how to read longer words 
that end with an ‘s’ such as ‘gardens’, ‘torches’ 
and ‘floats’. We have continued practicing all 
of our tricky words to help with our fluency 
when we read.  
 

In maths, we have been learning all about the 
composition of number 8. We have been 
looking at the different ways we can make 8 
and have recapped number bonds to 8. Why 
don’t you have a go at finding two objects at 
home that make 8 such as 4 cars and 4 teddies 
or 3 crayons and 5 dolls.  
 

In our continuous provision, we have continued 
with our topic ‘Here Comes the Sun’. In the 
water tray, we have been practicing our 
knowledge of 3D shapes by playing guess the 
shape. We had to close our eyes and feel the 
shape in the water. We have been painting 
butterflies and have made symmetrical 
patterns by folding them over and squashing 
the paint down. On our funky finger table we 
have been using the tweezers to decorate the 
butterfly’s wings with pompoms.  
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec 
 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Penelope King  
 

Daffodils: Lilly Johnson 
 
 
 
 
 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

Transition to Year 1 

In preparation for year 1 the children will take part in 
transition days and transition activities. Transition to year 

1 activities will begin week commencing 4th July 

Watch the Year 1 video on the school website. 
www.listerinfants.org.uk  

 

  

Daffodils class assembly 
 

Due to industrial strike action, Daffodils class 
assembly has been rearranged and will now happen 
on Thursday 13th July at 9:00am in the Infant Hall.  

We look forward to seeing you there, Daffodils 
families.  


